
	
	
	
May	21,	2020	
	
	
Dear	WMA	Members	and	Exhibitors,	

These	past	several	months	have	been	challenging	and	interesting	times.	How	quickly	things	have	
evolved	and	changed	our	world.	Due	to	the	long-lasting	developments	surrounding	COVID-19	and	
the	limitations	affecting	the	planning	of	our	annual	event,	World	Millwork	Alliance	is	postponing	the	
WMA	2020	Annual	Convention	&	Tradeshow	until	2021.			

Following	the	review	of	everything	that	WMA	has	and	needs	to	be	done	to	ensure	a	successful	
Annual	Convention	&	Tradeshow	event;	the	impact	of	COVID-19	on	millwork	businesses	and	the	
event	and	trade	show	industry;	and	in	consideration	of	the	safety	of	our	members,	it	was	
determined	that	the	best	option	is	to	hold	the	event	in	2021.	The	location	next	year	will	remain	
Mobile,	AL,	and	WMA’s	website	will	be	updated	in	the	next	few	weeks	with	the	new	dates.			

WMA	is	evaluating	options	to	offer	virtual	content	during	the	week	of	October	4-8,	2020.	We	will	be	
communicating	directly	with	exhibitors	in	the	coming	weeks	regarding	the	options	available	for	the	
annual	event	in	2021.	We	appreciate	your	patience	and	understanding	as	we	begin	the	process	in	
connecting	with	each	of	you	personally.	Should	you	need	to	contact	WMA,	please	email	us	at		
mail@worldmillworkalliance.com.	

We	thank	the	WMA	members	who	participated	in	our	recent	association	survey,	“Millwork	Industry	
Response	to	COVID-19.”			

Our	appreciation	and	thanks	to	our	exhibitors	and	members	for	your	patience	and	support	over	the	
past	months.			
	

Sincerely,	

	

Rosalie	Leone	 	 	 	 	 				Tim	Hicks
	

President	and	CEO	 	 	 	 				Chairman	
WMA
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